
  

BANKERS LIFE INSURANCE COMPANY 

NOTICE OF LIQUIDATION 

 
The Superior Court of Wake County, North Carolina (“Liquidation Court”) ordered Bankers Life Insurance 
Company (“BLIC”) into liquidation on December 30, 2022 (“Order of Liquidation”).  The Order of Liquidation 
became effective on November 30, 2024.  The Order of Liquidation found and concluded that BLIC was 
insolvent and should be liquidated, and appointed the North Carolina Insurance Commissioner and his 
successors in office as liquidator of BLIC ("Liquidator").  The Liquidation Court directed the Liquidator to take 
possession of the assets of BLIC and to administer them under the Liquidation Court's supervision.  The 
Liquidator is vested by operation of law with title to all of the property, contracts, and rights of action of BLIC, 
wherever located.  
 
No action at law or equity may be brought against the Liquidator, BLIC, or BLIC’s property or assets, whether 
in North Carolina or elsewhere, nor shall any existing actions be maintained or further presented, pursuant to 
N.C.G.S.§ 58-30-130(a) and the Order of Liquidation. 
 
This notice is for your informational purposes only.  It is not notice of a claim against the Bankers Life 
Insurance Company’s liquidation estate.  
 
If you need more information about the liquidation of BLIC you should visit the North Carolina Department 
of Insurance web site at https://www.ncdoi.gov/receiverships or write as soon as possible to: 
 
Bankers Life Insurance Company, in Liquidation 
ATTN: Mike Dinius, Special Deputy Liquidator 
207 W. Millbrook Road, Ste. 210, #324 
Raleigh, NC 27609 
 
Or please visit:  www.bankerslifeinsurance.com 
 


